

Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1 Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.ie

Mr. Tom Curtin, Administrative Officer, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Senior Executive Officer Roads Department

- / FEB 2012

South Dublin County Council

Our Ref:1/08/27

Your Ref:

Date: 2nd February 2012

Dear Mr. Curtin,

Thank you for your letter of 30th November following Tallaght Area Committee Meeting on 28th November where motion was approved to call upon Dublin Bus to erect a shelter at bus stop 6335 opposite Woodstown Shopping Centre.

I can confirm that it is on our work list for this year; we will shortly be applying for planning permission and if granted we would hope to have to have the shelter installed midyear.

Yours sincerely

Paddy Doherty, Chief Executive.